LELLo ks

July 21, 2010

Wendell Pickett
Wendell Pickett
19640 N 84Th St
Scottsdale, AZ 85255

Re: 500-PA-2009
5-PP-2010
Pickett Residence

Dear Wendell Pickett,

This is to advise you that the case referenced above was approved at the April 13, 2010 City Council
meeting. If you have any questions, please contact me at 480-312-2542,

Planning Specialist

Enclosure



